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23.6.20  
 
Dear parent / carer,  
 
Well, what a day! Our revised plan is now set and organised.  
 
This information is only for parents and carers of children attending school when we reopen.  
 
We have a small number of pupils attending school and so we have been able to bring more groups into 
school on the same day. A member of staff will contact you with arrangements for your drop off and pick 
up times.  
 
We have also contacted the Local Education Authority regarding the decision that home devices were 
not allowed to be brought to school. It has been agreed that we can now allow pupils to bring their home 
devices such as a tablet or laptop they are familiar with, into school. This will give teachers an opportunity 
to help solve any problems with online learning, (also your child will have a chance to play some of the 
suitable games that they have enjoyed at home!) 
 
Of course, school cannot take responsibility for any damage to devices, as pupils will use them at their 
own workstation only.  Please bring your tech device to school in a plastic bag, we cannot allow cloth or 
fabric rucksacks into school.  
 

The revised plan can be found by clicking here. 

 
 
 
 

  

https://hwbwave15-my.sharepoint.com/:b:/g/personal/manleys4_hwbcymru_net/Ecjv_cINN7FCjCUPbHl1mQoBsk6_E8XOcqSL7tqxhnBJBw?e=sx0yNY

